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The Saint John Police are proud to announce that our 2024 Holiday in a Box was
another huge success! 

On Friday, December 13, 2024, the Saint John Police turned over 600 boxes and
225 additional gift cards to our five priority neighbourhoods.  

“Once again, the citizens of Saint John, members of the Saint John Police, sports
teams, schools, individuals, and businesses stepped up to the challenge and with
great generosity delivered for those vulnerable adults in Saint John who may very
well have gone without something special over the holidays. On behalf of the
Saint John Police, please accept our sincere appreciation and gratitude.” Chief
R.M. Bruce 

Over  the  coming  days,  these  boxes  filled  with  necessities  and  gifts  will  be
distributed to those less fortunate and vulnerable adults in our city.  

Together a safe, secure, healthy community 
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